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Transit Network Expansion Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board on July 17, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board: 

1. Receive this report as a general update on transit expansion projects. 

2. Subject to the City of Toronto entering into the Subway Program Agreement in Principle, 
the Board authorize the TTC Chief Executive Officer, or designate, to negotiate and 
execute any such necessary ancillary or related agreements, amendments and 
renewals with any other relevant parties, including a Subway Main Agreement, for the 
implementation of the Subway Program, all substantially in accordance with the Subway 
Program Agreement in Principle, in a form satisfactory to TTC General Counsel. 

3. Subject to the City of Toronto entering into the Subway Program Agreement in Principle, 
the Board authorize the TTC Chief Executive Officer to negotiate the Operations and 
Maintenance Agreement(s) for the Subway Program with any other relevant parties and 
report back to the Board on recommended terms and conditions for Board approval. 


